

[image: ::Spring Assets:SpringCoverTop.png]
Spring 2016

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: Macintosh HD:Users:kellybrown:Pictures:iPhoto Library.photolibrary:Previews:2015:02:11:20150211-113847:9goO%kZBQMKGSLqGNv2RVg:IMG_0301-2.jpg][image: Macintosh HD:Users:kellybrown:Pictures:iPhoto Library.photolibrary:Masters:2015:03:10:20150310-145237:FullSizeRender-2.jpg]
[image: ][image: ][image: Macintosh HD:Users:kellybrown:Pictures:iPhoto Library.photolibrary:Masters:2014:11:19:20141119-142504:DSC03118.JPG][image: ][image: ]For your convenience, KCWCD has provided another way for customers to pay their bill. Simply call the office during normal business hours at 435-644-3997 and pay by debit or credit card. There is a $1.00 service charge.

You can also pay your bill online by accessing a PSN link on our website at kcwcd.com. There is a $2.99 service fee. 

Save a dollar on your bill every month by signing up for our paperless automatic payment service (APS). Just contact us by phone or email to set up APS and start saving. 

All other payment options are still available 

Payment Options
Spring Time Maintenance
The Lake Powell Pipeline will serve as an important role in sustaining the county’s future growth. To show support of the project, come in the office or email us a request at kcwcd@kanab.net and we’ll send you a free bumper sticker.  
03/19/15 – 6:00pm
04/07/15 – 7:00pm
05/11/15 – 7:00pm
Held in the Kane Co. Commission Chambers 
Office will be closed on 05/25/15 for Memorial Day 

The minutes to each board meeting will be posted on the website. 
KCWCD PIPELINE
Kane County Water Conservancy District 
SPRING 2015
Board Meetings
Office Closed 
Minutes
As you come back to your property after the winter, there are a few things to remember. Make sure that when you turn the valve on at your meter barrel that you always turn it all the way on. Turning it half way on could lead to a lot of water loss. Another thing to remember is to look for leaks after the long winter. Pipes could possibly freeze and cause leaks. A little maintenance each year goes a long ways and conserves water.
Announcements
the
Amanda Buhler
Amanda has worked as the administrative assistant and billing clerk for KCWCD for 2 years now. She grew up in Salt Lake City, UT until the age of 12 and has been in Kanab ever since. She is married to Shaun Buhler and together they have a 2 year old boy named Axton. For fun they enjoy taking their rhino for rides out in the hills.
Be a detective! Check all hoses, connectors and faucets for leaks. 

Turn the water off while brushing your teeth. 

Plant in the spring and fall, when watering requirements are lower. 
Meet the Staff
The Jackson Flat Reservoir was just recently planted with 6,000 Bluegill. The fish planted in the reservoir are all about 6 inches long and will need some time to grow. The reservoir will provide a place for the community and tourists to fish and enjoy the surrounding area.   
Comments or Questions
If you have any comments, questions or concerns please contact us and let us know so we can know how to better serve you. Email us directly from our website under the contact KCWCD tab or at www.kcwcd.com 
Follow Us on Twitter
@KCWCD
Find us on Facebook under Kane County Water Conservancy District

At 
What is new to the website?
Consumer Confidence Reports
2014 Audit
Minutes from board meetings
Newsletter
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